
 

White Mountains Regional School Board Policy   GCQG 

SECTION G: PERSONNEL 

OPTIONAL  

  

  

EMPLOYEE EXIT SURVEY AND INTERVIEW 
 

All departing school district employees shall receive an employee exit survey from the 

Superintendent. 

 

Exit Surveys are confidential and shall be reviewed annually by the Superintendent and Board 

Personnel Committee. Upon completion of review a report shall be presented to the full Board. 

The purpose of review is to identify strengths and weaknesses of the school system. 

 

All concerns related to the Superintendent and the School Board shall be the responsibility of the 

Board Personnel Committee. The recurrence of concerns in all other areas shall be the 

responsibility of the Superintendent. 

 

Each departing employee shall also be given the opportunity for a confidential exit interview 

with the Superintendent and/or the Board Personnel Committee. 
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Adopted:   May 23, 2005 

 


